
 

Yorkshire Gardens Trust is a company limited by guarantee and registered in England.  Number 03256311  Registered Charity Number: 1060697  

Registered Office: UHY Calvert Smith, Heritage House, Murton Way, Osbaldwick, York, YO19 5UW. 

YGT is a member of The Gardens Trust. 

 

YORKSHIRE GARDENS TRUST 
President: The Countess of Harewood 

Vice-presidents: Lady Legard, Peter Goodchild, Nick Lane Fox 

www.yorkshiregardenstrust.org.uk 

 

Mrs Val Hepworth  
Ms Caroline Walton               Trustee 
Planning Officer        Conservation and Planning
        
Richmondshire District Council         
                  
27th January 2023    
 planning.enquiries@richmondshire.gov.uk 
       conservation@yorkshiregardenstrust.org.uk  
  
Dear Ms Walton 
 
21/00902/FULL Full Planning Permission for Extension of Existing Touring Caravan Site and 
Siting of 45 no. Holiday Lodges, of Which 8 no have Annex Bedrooms, Welcome Building and 
Pavilion, with Associated Landscaping, Drainage and Wildlife Pond, and Parking at Constable 
Burton Hall Caravan Park, Constable Burton, Leyburn, North Yorkshire, DL8 5LJ  
AMENDED PROPOSAL 
 
Thank you for again re- consulting The Gardens Trust (GT) in its role as Statutory Consultee with 
regard to any proposed development affecting a site listed by Historic England (HE) on their Register 
of Parks and Gardens.  In this case Constable Burton Hall, which is registered grade II.  The 
Yorkshire Gardens Trust (YGT) is a member organisation of the GT and works in partnership with it 
in respect of the protection and conservation of registered sites and is authorised by the GT to 
respond on GT’s behalf in respect of such consultations.  
 
We refer you to our letters of 25th November 2021 and 6th July 2022.  We have noted the further 
information on the above application for planning permission and we do not wish to offer any  
comments. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Val Hepworth 
Trustee Conservation and Planning 
 
cc.  Historic England  e-yorks@historicengland.org.uk; Conservation@ the Gardens Trust 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

http://www.yorkshiregardenstrust.org.uk/
mailto:planning.enquiries@richmondshire.gov.uk
mailto:conservation@yorkshiregardenstrust.org.uk
mailto:e-yorks@historicengland.org.uk

